

TO THE RECTOR
OF NATIONAL TEHNICAL UNIVERSITY
OF ATHENS

THE THREE THE

## DEAR SIR/MADAM RECTOR.

We would like to inform you about the forthcoming Student scientific session at the Technical University of Varna. The session is traditionally organized by the Student Council with the support of the Academic Leadership.

The Student scientific session will take place on 9 April 2013 on the territory of the Technical University of Varna. The students ranked first, second and third in the respective sections will be awarded honorary diplomas and cash prizes and all the participants will be handed certificates of participation. The papers of the Scientific session will be published in a special edition of the Annuals of the Technical University of Varna.

Application form and more details about the Scientific session are available at http://www.tu-varna.bg.

The official opening of the Student scientific session will take place on 09 April 2013 at 10:00 at room 114 at the Rectorate of the Technical University of Varna.

All students who have submitted application forms are to register in advance at the fover of the Rectorate.

It will be our pleasure to meet students and PhD students from your University as participants in the Student scientific session 2013 in Varna.

Best regards:

Ivan Koev.

Chair of the Student Council of the Technical University of Varna